
PACK THE BOARD

Tuesday

April 14, 2009
1:00 pm

or as early as you can

LAUSD School
Board Meeting

LAUSD
Headquarters

333 So. Beaudry
Los Angeles

Board of Education 
Meeting Room

On Tuesday, March 31, the School Board agreed to
postpone a vote on employee layoffs pending further
investigation of alternative measures to balance the
District’s budget. The vote was rescheduled for the
next school board meeting on April 14.

The District plans to spread the federal stimulus
money over the next two years rather  than using it all
up front, NOW, when it would save thousands of jobs,
as Congress and the President intended. We must
speak up against the devastating effect of this 
ill-conceived decision on people’s lives, on class size,
on school reform, and consequently on our students,
especially in the highest-needs schools. 

It is crucial that we come out in force to the April 14
meeting and demand that LAUSD use all the federal
stimulus money NOW, before ANY layoffs are
implemented.

Visit www.utla.net for directions 

RIF

Fight layoffs and class-size increases


